
RESEARCH CORPORATION
 
405 LEXINGTON AVENUE
 

NEW YORK 17
 

CHARLES H. SCHAUER, SECRETARY 

DIRECTOR, DIVISION 0 F GRANTS 

August 29, 1956 

Mr. Grote Reber
 
G.P.O., Hobart
 
Tasmania, Australia
 

Dear Grote: 

Thanks for the fascinating letter of August 
15th. It greeted me on my return here from a pleasant 
few weeks in the Canadian bush country, which I am 
afraid can't compete with your current surroundings 
for mud, rain, or animal life. On the score of acces­
sibility, I think it could compete and maybe offer some 
improvements as far as removal from other contacts is 
concerned. The animal life is rather conventional, 
however, with chipmunks, red squirrels, porcupines, 
deer, and an occasional bear, with a few wolves in the 
acoustic distance for trimming. 

Glad to hear that things are getting pretty
well pinned down, even though your schedule has been 
delayed somewhat sUbstantially. Continuing best wishes 
for it. It sounds as though the antenna system provided 
more than the normal complement in trouble and installation. 

Incidentally, we have received a bill for 200 
reprints of "World-wide Spread F." I assumed that these 
were yours and have taken care of it. 

Continuing best wishes and look forward to 
the next epistle from down under. 

Sincerely, 

#Cl 
Charles H. Schauer 
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